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Please think big, and think outside the box. Take the 

interests of all stakeholders, of everyone who will be affected by 

registration, into consideration, and you need to factor that into 

your conversations and deliberations. And please - do not worry 

about achieving perfection. Your ideas will enable us to lay the 

groundwork for registration, but by no means is it the last word 

on registration. 

You have a lot to accomplish in the next three days. I have 

no doubt this group will be able to meet the challenge, and I 

look forward to your recommendations. Given the urgency of 

this issue, the DOT and the FAA will move quickly to consider 

your suggestions as we create a registration system that works 

for the FAA, consumers, and the safety of our nation's airspace. 

Thank you again for dedicating the time to this important 

undertaking. 
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